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May 18, 2020 

NOTICE OF TELEPHONIC ADOPTION HEARING 

(Set for June 2, 2020, at 1:30 p.m.) 

Re: Rulemaking to amend the Energy Independence Act (EIA) WAC 480-109, 

Docket UE-190652 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On March 27, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments on Proposed Rules and Notice of 

Proposed Rule Adoption Hearing (Notice). The Notice set time for an adoption hearing on June 

2, 2020, at 1:30 p.m. at Commission headquarters and provided an option for telephonic 

participation. 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 public health crisis, the Commission will be holding the adoption 

hearing virtually. Commission headquarters will not be open to the public for in-person 

participation. To participate telephonically call (360) 407-3810 and enter the conference ID 

8037806. To participate via the Skype for Business application, use the following link: 

https://lync.wa.gov/utc.wa.gov/meet/aldcalendar/T247YDYB.  

Questions? If you have questions regarding this rulemaking, you may contact staff lead Andrew 

Rector at (360) 664-1315, or by email at andrew.rector@utc.wa.gov.  

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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